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Updating the School Menu…   
The School Councillors are currently in the ‘research process’ stage of updating 

the School's Menu. They are working alongside their class friends to research 

these key questions:  

1) Who has a hot dinner?  

2) What do you like/ dislike about the menu? 

3) If you had to add anything to the menu, what would you add to it?  

The School Councillors will gather the findings and discuss what they found, 

within the next school council meeting. Keep your eyes peeled …  


